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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 

Important Notice to 
Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

Vaccine Transportation Coordination - United Way 
211MB Hotline 

As COVID-19 case counts continue to rise during Manitoba’s fourth wave, the Department 
of Municipal Relations is reminding all municipalities of the transportation coordination 
services that continue to be offered by the United Way of Winnipeg’s 211MB hotline. 
If an individual is requiring transportation services to receive the COVID-19 vaccine, they can 
call 211, from anywhere within Manitoba, and a United Way 211MB team member will inform 
them of available transportation resources within their community. Once they have received 
information on the available transportation resources within their community, individuals will 
be responsible for booking their own transportation to their vaccine appointment. 
Please note that this is a transportation coordination service and not a transportation booking 
service. 

If you have additional questions or require more information, please contact the 
United Way 211MB hotline at 211, anywhere within the Province of Manitoba. 
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